Fourth call Announcement

Please be informed that the announcement of the fourth open call for the selection of Research
Teams conducting scientific activities in the form of a Virtual Research Institute in the field of
medical biotechnology has been published at www.wib.port.org.pl under the Calls tab.

Please read the Announcement as well as call documentation and submit applications for funding in
accordance with the call deadline (Submission: 31/03-04/11/2025).

At the same time, we would like to inform you that L.ukasiewicz - PORT will soon launch an
information campaign related to the call, so we encourage you to follow our website.
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